
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 
 

Our CHB Cross Country Team performed well 
last Thursday against all CHB schools. It was a 
great course with a bit of mud and a decent hill 
to sort the top runners out! Achievements of 
note and who will be attending the HB Cross 
Country in week 10 are; 
Sid Trotter: 3rd Year 5 Boys 
Maggie Trotter: 3rd Year 7 Girls 
Indie Oliver: 4th Year 7 Girls 
Pippa Natusch: 3rd Year 8 Girls 
 

Our Swim 4 Life Programme started well last 
Friday. We stress the importance to students 
that we must all learn to swim and be safe 
around water. There are simply far too many 
drownings in New Zealand. 
 

We look forward to hosting a number of students 
from other schools for a Mathletics Practice Day 
today. This is in preparation for Mathletics 
Competitions later in the term. 
 

Tomorrow evening at 5:30pm we have the 
Netball and Hockey Prize Giving. This will be a 
good opportunity to celebrate our teams and 
thank you all parents who have contributed to a 
positive season. Please note that we are now 
hosting it here at school. A sausage and patty 
will be cooked on the BBQ for everyone. Adults 
bring their own refreshments if they'd like. 
 

Next Thursday we have the Year 3 - 8 CHB 
Rippa Rugby Tournament in Waipawa. We do 
have three staff at professional development for 
Structured Literacy on this day, so we are in 
need of extra parent support and transport. 
Please complete the transport slip and team 
supervision slip that came home earlier in the 
week. A huge thank you in advance for this. 
 

Production rehearsals are coming along well – 
please continue to support your child/children to 
learn any lines they don’t know well.  We look 
forward to seeing you either at the matinee on 
Wednesday 18th or evening performance on 
Thursday 19th.  
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Regards, 
Hamish 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 3, Week 7   2nd – 6th September 2024 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   


